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2019 Great Kiwi English, Mathematics and Science Competitions 

               
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers  
 
The University of Canterbury is offering your child the opportunity to participate in the Great KIWI English, 
Mathematics and Science competitions.  These competitions take place annually and are designed by New 
Zealand teachers for New Zealand students based on the New Zealand Curriculum. For further information, 
please consult the CEM website www.cem.canterbury.ac.nz 
 
The competitions are open to all Year 5-10 students in English, Mathematics and Science.  Students can enter 
in one or more subjects.  The competition provides teachers, parents and students with an independent, 
comprehensive record of a student’s performance in key school subjects. The supervised online tests will 
take place in the last 3 weeks of Term 2 and the first week of Term 3. 
 
All participating students will receive a certificate and prizes will be awarded to top students.  
 

 
Entries are administered by the school.  For further information, please consult the CEM website 

www.cem.canterbury.ac.nz 
 
Please return THIS section to the school office by                             . No late entries will be accepted.  
 
I give permission for my child: _______________________________DOB         Class:____________ 
to participate in the 2019 KIWI competitions.  Please select the subjects you would like your child to enter  
 

Subject Year Level Entry (Inc GST) Fees enclosed 

English  $9.00   

Mathematics  $9.00  

Science  $9.00  

  Total $ 

 
 
Name of parent /caregiver: ………………………………………  Signature : …………………………………… 

mailto:cem@canterbury.ac.nz
Kirsty White
Wednesday 22 May




